
This Christmas at Holywood 

Things have to look a bit different this year to keep everyone safe. But we hope to be 

back to Holywood Normal next session!! 

 

School Show—there will not be a school show this Christmas.  

We have decided to put a Summer show in the diary instead. We hope that we will be able to invite parents and 

family members to outdoor performances...And that we will be allowed to sing in school by then. 

 

Big Thursday—pupils have decided that Big Thursday will run until the end of term with the last one being a Big 

Thursday Mix up. 

 

Week Beginning 30th November:  We will be putting the tree up, everyone in school will design and make a bau-

ble for the tree. P6/7 are leading a Baubles for Care Homes Project  (more information to follow). 

 

Week Beginning  7th December:  Christmas Craft Week 

 

Week Beginning 14th December:  

 Monday - Christmas Dinner Preparations and Christmas Dinner Table challenge preparations 

 Tuesday - Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day! 

 Wednesday - Christmas Movie Afternoon.  Movie Lunch - Hotdog/ burger and ice-cream (paid by the school) 

 Thursday - Big Thursday Mix Up 

 Friday - Parties!  Pre-order Buffet Lunch (served on individual plates and paid for by the school). Pupils can attend 

school in their party clothes . Please make sure pupils have footwear for breakt ime and a jacket( please note: we 

will not be visiting the woodland or the Swamp  on this Friday). 

 

The Eco Group have been asked to design an eco-friendly Christmas cracker for all the pupils and staff . We will be 

asking the Parent Council if they can help out with desserts and  with the party buffet costs instead. 

Hang in there... 

Stay safe and well! 


